
     May has come to a close and we are getting near the end of a very awesome school 

year.  I just want to say thank you to everyone for their hard work, patience, and under-

standing throughout the year. Even though we had to operate under a different set of ex-

pectations and limitations at points, it is awesome that we were able to get back to normal! 

     In May I was able to visit the classrooms to continue the Principal Reading Visits. We 

have read: Principal Reading continued. For primary grades, we read: How I Came a Pi-

rate, Giggle, Giggle, Quack, and From Head to Toe. For the upper grades, we continued 

reading Charlotte’s Web, Island of the Blue Dolphin, and My Side of the Mountain. 

     We have seen an increase in bus referrals lately. Please remind your students to follow 

the safety rules on the bus.  Also, we have taken many mitigating steps to protect our stu-

dents from the ticks. There seems to be quite a few this Spring throughout Pike County.  

Please make sure your students dress appropriately and check students for ticks daily. 

   This Memorial Day, please take time to remember all those that have served our country 

to keep us safe and free. 

  

  

Reflections from the Principal 

Clearance Reminder: 

     If you wish to volunteer during the school year, you must have up-to-date clearances.  

This is a Commonwealth Law. For a list of the clearances and the procedures on how to 
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May’s Events: 

5/3 – Kindergarten Registration  

5/9-5/13 – Color Challenge Week  

5/9 – 3rd grade field trip 

5/17- 4-5 Title 1 Family Night (4-6)  

5/16-20 – Scholastic Book Fair & Art Show 

5/19 – Dental Screenings (K and 3)  & 4th 

grade field trip 

5/25 – 4/5 chorus and chamber concert 

7pm  

5/26 – 5th grade field trip 

5/31 – Mystery SLIME Event  
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 June’s Events: 

6/1 – 2nd grade field trip 

6/2 – Reading Incentive Rockout  & 
1st grade field trip 

6/3 – “Shohola Scramble” & Retire-
ment Party @ Erie (info to follow)  

6/6- CDD orientation & k field trip 

6/7 – Third Grade Play  

6/8 – Spelling Bee  

6/9 – Math/Geography Bee  

6/10 – Field Day 

6/13 & 6/14 award ceremonies 

Safety Update: 

• In May we conducted the mandat-

ed Fire Drill 

• Please remember if you are going 

to visit the school, please enter 

through the front doors, get buzzed 

in, and sign-in at the desk.  

• If you are dropping you child off for 

a morning activity, please do not 

leave until you see you child with 

the appropriate staff member. 
PTA 

    Thanks to the PTA for putting on our Spring Fling Dance.  We had over 400 people attend.  Re-

member, all new members are welcomed.  We have a lot of events that need volunteers to help 

run. Please volunteer so we can still have these events next year 

Support Network 

• If you or your family is in 

need of any support, please 

contact the guidance and 

nurse’s office.   

• Feel free to reach out to me 

as well if there is ever any-

thing I can do to help.      The end of the year is jammed packed with events.  Keep an eye on the calendar and be on the 

lookout for reminders.  I do not want anyone to miss out on anything!! 

End of Year Activities 


